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ANNUAL REPORT OF THE
PAN AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF GEOGRAPHY AND HISTORY 

TO THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY
This document is being distributed to the permanent missions
and will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.
PAN AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF GEOGRAPHY AND HISTORY
Specialized organization of the Organization of American States

GENERAL SECRETARIAT

SG/DA/OEA-11/56/09

April 17, 2009

Dear Mr. Assistant Secretary General:


I am pleased to write to you to transmit the report on the activities of the Pan American Institute of Geography and History (PAIGH) for the period form March 2008 to February 2009, pursuant to your directive dated January 10, 2008.


Attached are 60 copies of this report in Spanish and 60 in English.  Because of budgetary constraints, the PAIGH could not cover the costs of translating the report into French and Portuguese.


Sincerely Yours,

Santiago Borrero


Secretary General

Ambassador Albert R. Ramdin

Assistant Secretary General

Organization of American States

17th and Constitution Ave. N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20006

United States of America

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2009/CP22062E.pdf 
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